
  

    
     

  
   

  

  
              

      
 

         
           

 

        
 

 
 

 
    

      
       

 
 

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Kevin Van De Wege <kevinvandewege@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 8:34 AM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Comments on 2024-02 

External�Email�

Good Morning, 
The Washington Association of Norse Anesthetists would like to submit the following comment on 
2024-02, related to healthcare benefit managers: 

Washington Association of Nurse Anesthetists strongly encourages protective language 
in 284-180-460 that ensures there is disclosure of all contracting together. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments, 
Kevin 

Kevin Van De Wege 
C Squared Consulting, LLC - President 
202 18th Ave SW Olympia, WA 98501 
360-477-0548 
kevinvandewege@hotmail.com 
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